
10th January, 2025

2025 ONE Transatlantic Service

Dear valued ONE customer,

Further to our customer advisory dated 17th December, we wish to advise the details of the final
sailings under our current service product as well as the initial sailings under our new 2025 service
product.

You may also refer to our published schedule:
https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative for
additional support.
https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location

ONE continues its best efforts in offering comprehensive coverage and greater service quality to

customers as “Your Number ONE Shipping Partner”.

Ocean Network Express (Europe) Ltd. is a company incorporated in England and Wales
with company registration number 10771880 and VAT number 279779517
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